
BROOKVIEW IS   
GOING GREEN! 

This is our last printed 
version of our Paw 
Print Newsletter!      

We are switching to a 
digital version                  
beginning next week.  
Please call the office if 
you need to update 
your email address 
with us. 

OCTOBER  30th  

SKATING PARTY            
 

NOVEMBER 4th  

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS 
TIME ENDS 
 

NOVEMBER  6th  

NO SCHOOL FOR 
STUDENTS  -                         
PROFESSIONAL            
DEVELOPMENT FOR 
TEACHERS  
 

NOVEMBER  15th  

McTEACHER NIGHT 
AT McDONALD’S 
CHERRY TREE                     
PLAZA 
 

NOVEMBER 21st, 22nd, 
& 23rd 

NO SCHOOL - 

HAPPY  

THANKSGIVING 

10-26-2018 

Upcoming Dates:  

Brookview Elementary  

1550 North Cumberland Road 

Indianapolis, IN 46229 

Office: 317-532-3050 

Fax: 317-532-3089 

http://brookview.warren.k12.in.us 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEWSLETTER IS GOING DIGITAL!  

Outdoor Recess Skating Party Tuesday 

As the weather is turning colder please 
keep in mind that your child is still  
expected to go outside for recess.                        
Students have a 30 minute recess each 
day.  Every student will go outside                               
unless there are unforeseen                             
circumstances.  Our district                            
temperature threshold is 20 degrees for 
going outside with the wind chill also 
being taken into consideration.  In other 
words, if the temperature is 25 but the 
wind chill falls below 20                     
degrees, students would remain                      
indoors for recess. Recess is good for 
students socially and physically,                    
however there may be times where     
students are not feeling well.  If a                    
parent requests that their child remain 
indoors, they can write a letter with that 
request for up to 2 days.  If it is longer 
than 2 days, a note from a doctor will be 

required to keep 
the student in 
from recess.  
Please ensure that 
your child is                 
prepared to enjoy 
their recess by 
dressing them     
appropriately for 
the colder                     
temperatures. 

 

Where did October go?  I hope that you and your family were able to relax and recharge 
as I was with my family.  Now that we are back, we have hit the ground running!             
We celebrated National Red Ribbon Week this week here at Brookview, pledging and 
celebrating being drug and tobacco free, so that we can be the best that we can be!   

I appreciate your help next week as well by making sure students keep costumes and                  
candy at home so that we can keep our focus on learning.  We celebrated Spirit Day this 
week with students dressing as their favorite character. 

October is bus driver appreciation month.  Take a moment to tell your child’s driver 
“Thanks” for getting your child to and from school safely. 

October 30th will be our next skating party, at Roller Cave, from 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.      
Come one, come all, and GET YOUR SKATE ON! 

Thank you for your support and the opportunity to educate your children here at 
Brookview, where each child, each day is a success.           

                   

                                                                                     Your Proud Principal, 

 

                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

April Price   
aprice1@warren.k12.in.us              
or 317-532-3052 

http://brookview.warren.k12.in.us/
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Social Media 

Attendance Matters 

 

 

 

 

Twitter at: 
@BV_Bulldogs  

and on Instagram at: 
@brookviewbulldogs 

LOST & FOUND 

 

 

We are excited to be offering 
Before and After Care again 
for the 2018/19 school year!  
Care will be offered from                  
6:00 a.m. until the school day 
begins and then after school 
until 6:00 p.m. 

You may register your child for just Before Care, 
just After Care, or for both.   

Visit indymca.org/youthdevelopment or call 317-
484-9622 for more information, or to register. 

BOX TOPS 

Please save those Box 
Tops!  Each Box Top 
earns Brookview $.10, 
which goes to help 
PTA pay for all PTA 
sponsored activities. 

YMCA Before/After Care 

. Transportation Changes 

.PLEASE NOTIFY 
THE OFFICE    

BEFORE                        

3:00 p.m.              
OF ANY                  

TRANSPORTATION CHANGES 

 

If your child is 
missing jackets, 
hats, sweatshirts, 
lunch boxes, 
glasses, or                   
anything else please have him/her 
check the lost and found.                     
It is overflowing!   

 

ATTENDANCE 
FOR  

THE WEEK: 
 

 95.7% 

Follow the Bus on Twitter 

 

Warren Wrestling - Sign Ups!!! 
 

Grades: Kdg. - 8th (no experience needed) 
Membership Fee: $100 (sibling discount available) 
Practice:  Monday & Wednesday - Beginning Wednesday, Nov 7th 
@ 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Location: WCHS Wrestling Room - Door 14, 2nd Floor 
Questions: WarrenWrestlingAcademy@gmail.com  
 
Registration Options: 
- On-site registration @ FUN DAY Saturday, Nov 3rd,                                   
from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. at WCHS 
- Online @ www.WarrenWrestlingAcademy.com 
- Before practice from 5:15 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. on                                  
Wednesday, Nov 7th  

Warren Central Wrestling 


